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This article, co-authored by Carlton Fields attorneys Kelly Cruz-Brown and Matt Bernier, was
published in the Fall 2011 issue of the ABA Tort Trial & Insurance Practice Law Journal. It discusses
insurance regulation developments between October 1, 2010 and September 30, 2011, addressing
Dodd-Frank implementation, the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, and state captive
insurance laws.
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